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18/02/2022  15:27:462021/5946/P OBJ Linda Bourn

This is yet another tweak of the previous applications but we¿re still left with unwelcome alterations to the 

building and its skyline.

At least they are now admitting that the proposal will cause harm but go on to claim that the harm they are 

causing would be outweighed by perceived public benefits.

This company has a history of riding roughshod over the opinions of Haddo House residents.  What they are 

doing by persistently submitting these applications constitutes harassment of the people who live there.

Back in November 2020, residents were shocked to see someone abseiling past their windows. When asked 

what was happening, the reply was ¿Cabling for 5G¿ 

Camden, your residents are living in a constant state of threat thanks to this company.

They are no friend of councils either. Remember when they issued you a not too veiled threat by pointing out 

examples of successful legal challenges brought against local councils?

I understand that a number of residents are also concerned about possible health effects of masts. It is wrong 

to dismiss these out of hand. There may be no convincing evidence that mobile phone technologies cause 

adverse effects on human health. It is a logical fallacy to then assume this means that the technologies are 

safe.

These residents don¿t want to become a tech company¿s guinea pigs. They have told you this in 

overwhelming numbers.

I object to this proposal.

19/02/2022  15:26:282021/5946/P OBJ Jacqui Jeans Once again I strongly object to this planning application to install phone masts on top of Haddo House NW5 

1PX, on the same grounds, it will ruin the aesthetic look of the building and impact on the design of the 

building causing more clutter to the skyline.  Why is this continually being attempted when clearly people do 

not wish this to go ahead?

20/02/2022  15:49:522021/5946/P OBJ Julia Tomei This is the third time in two years that telecomms companies have attempted to put unwanted masts and other 

equipment on the roof of Haddo House.  Each time the residents and wider community have made clear they 

do not want the masts and have rejected the proposal - citing concerns about the aesthetics, health and 

complete disregard for residents' wishes.  It is unfair and unethical that these companies persist in the face of 

opposition.  Please could you respect our wishes and desist from making these applications.
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